

Memorandum

To: Outreach Providers/ Clinicians From: Transfusion Medicine Team

Date: 7/26/2021

Subject: Specialized Blood Bank Testing

To Whom It May Concern:

Specialized blood bank testing requests via email will go live on Aug 1st 2021.

To order specialized blood bank testing (i.e. RBC antigen phenotyping) for your patient, please follow the instructions and fill out the information as directed in the Outlook template provided by the Transfusion Medicine team, and e-mail to SpecializedTest BloodBank@nyp.org.

Please direct all questions and/or concerns to: SpecializedTest BloodBank@nyp.org

Thank You, Transfusion Medicine & Cellular Therapy New York-Presbyterian Hospital | Weill Cornell Medicine

Email: SpecializedTest BloodBank@nyp.org

Phone: 212-746-4440





Specialized Test Order Request:

In order to execute the specialized testing for your patient, the Transfusion Medicine Department will require the following:

- Provider's Name:
- Provider's Email address:
- Provider's Phone number:
- Patient's Name:
- Patient's Date of Birth:
- Patient's Medical Record Number:
- Name of the antigen to be tested:
- Anticipated Sample Draw Date:

Please draw a FULL PINK TOP TUBE and place a TYPE AND SCREEN order. Test results will be available in EPIC within one business day of your sample arriving to blood bank or the receipt of your email, whichever is later. You will be notified via email if testing requires additional time to process and result.

Note: Please be advised to send the test request no later than 7 days post specimen draw date.